TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON S8CHOQOL BOARD MINUTES
JUNE 2, 2016

The Stratton School Board held its monthly meeting an Thursday, June 2, 2016 at the
Stration own office. Tho maeiing was called to order at 7:06 P.h.

ATTENDING: Thomas Meontemagni, Chairman, Siobhan Eddy Young, Director, Lorraine
h. Waaoks NMowell, Secretary, Steven Jehn, WCSU Supenntendent and Ms. Juliana
hMoore.

MINUTES: The May 5, 2016 minutes wore read. it was not stated in the minutes that no
motions woere mada when the Board came cut of Executive Session. With this
carection noted, Lorraing MNawell motioned o approve the minutes and Siobhan Young
saconded.

OLD BUSINESS: Ms. Moore provided hes rencvred drivers license in order to complets
hoer rosidency application. Sha first met with the Board at tha Decembaor 3, 2015
meating for the purpose of complating her Stratton Residency application fer tuitton
assistance. With her information now complete as of the Juhe 2, 24116 meeling, the
Board will authonze payment o Twin Valley Fligh School for wition comrmencing from
the time of her application, 12/3/2015 thraugh 1o tha shd of the 2015/2016 schaol yaar.

MEW BUSINESS: Lorraing Weaks Newelt made the motion to approve the LIMITED
ENGLISH PROFICIENCY STUDENTS POLICY Coda C4 {formarty F-19) Thomas

Montemagni seconded, ail concurred. This policy may ba found en the Tawn Of Stratton
Waebsite.. wavrtownolfstraftonvi.com.

ACT 48: WCSL Supefintandent, Steven John, discussed questions and concams tha
board has regarding Stratton's consolidation with othar districts to form ona school
district ar a RED which is the conseolidation of three or more Individual scheel districts to
form one dislrict.

The Stratton Board affirmed that they have jeinad in an Act 46 formal study to possibly
form a RED which woeuld includs Stratton, Winhall, Searsburg and Sandgate.

Stratton will alsa do an informal study for a possible side-by-side with Searsburg.

BILLING:

Carol A. Joyca....Conauitant Work... 4/30/16 - B/31/16.... 5 845.00
Tari Brocks, PH.D. . _Evaluation.. 8:25/16... $425 0

The June 2, 2016 order was raviewed, appreved and signed.
The amount of the ordaer was 51,370.00.




The Stratton School Board has scheduled a meeting on Thursday, June 30, 2016 at &
P.M. for the purpose of addressing ond of the school year billing.

Thea Stratton Schoel Beard would like to wish Superintendent John many enjfoyable
years as ho begins a well desorved ratirament. While hoa has dedicated these past
several vears In working with us as our Suporintendent at the WCSU, ho has not only
provided diraetlon and advice but has, on occasion, entertained us with a tuno or two,
provided a stuffod Holstein calf mascot for our moetings and displayed quita a varioty of
tles of unique design, one being woodenll! May goad fortune, safo travals and health bo
his as he sots out o a now journey!!l

On a shmilar note, the Stratton School Board wishes lis students and family members a
safe and enjfoyable summar vacation.

Respactiully subymitted,
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Lotraine M. Waaks-Nowoll
Siratton School Board




